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TO:  The Cranbury Press  

The Trenton Times  

The Home News Tribune  

 

FROM: Kathy Warnebold 

Secretary, Cranbury Township Municipal Alliance 

 

DATE:  March 16, 2020 

 

RE:  MUNICIPAL ALLIANCE COMMITTEE MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

     Due to the ongoing concerns regarding the Corona Virus, the Cranbury Township 

Municipal Alliance Committee meeting for Tuesday, March 17, 2020 has been cancelled. 

 

      

 

Cc: Township Clerk 

 Bulletin Board 

 Members of the Municipal Alliance 

  

 


